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Sac City to continue visual/performing arts 
option for students in 2007-2008 school year 
 
 
 Sacramento City Unified School District Board President Manny Hernandez announced 
today the District will continue to offer students a visual and performing arts program in the fall.  
Notification was given by the Visual and Performing Arts Charter (VAPAC) governing board 
that it intends to close VAPAC at the end of the 2006-2007 school year. 
  
 “We want to continue to offer students in our district the opportunity to enjoy a quality 
arts program within a public school setting,” President Hernandez said. “We will be announcing 
more details about the program over the next two weeks, but we want families to know that an 
arts program will be available in September.” 
 
 President Hernandez said the district established a hotline to answer questions. The 
hotline number is 1-888-484-8222. On Wednesday, June 6, a VAPAC information link will be 
available on the District’s website, www.SCUSD.edu to keep the public informed.  
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